
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Service Corp (CSC) 

Is in Need of Assistance! 
 

CSC has been an important part of St. Helena’s Parish for many years.  The CSC 

leadership committee plans and coordinates monthly community service projects 

for our parish youth.  Most of the current members of this committee, including 

the committee chairman, have children that have already graduated from 8th 

grade or will be graduating this year.  The committee is in need of new members in 

order to be able to continue. 

 

We do not want to see CSC at St. Helena end. 

 

We are reaching out to the parents of 4th, 5th, 6th and 7th grades because you will 

be the families most affected. CSC a great way for your children to not only help 

others in our community but to also earn their service hours for Confirmation. 

We are looking for a new Chairman and members for this committee. The 

Chairman position also holds a position on the CYO Board. 

Please contact the current chairman, Susan Hughes at sbhughes01@gmail.com for 

additional information.  We are also happy to hold an informational meeting for 

those interested. 

This is the perfect committee for working parents. 
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